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Hi, my name is Ken P. I am a local resident of San Mateo. I am 26 years old.

I don't know much about CEQA exemptions but am opposed to the land
expansion by Peninsula Golf Country Club (PLN2015-00192).

Trees take decades to replace, so in my opinion the Golf club must describe the
ages of the oak trees, in their use permit. In my novice observation some of the
trees in question are 100+ years or older. This isn't quantified in the application.
They must quantify the ecological impact of removing 5 trees.

Golf Grass, Pickleball courts and profits, to me, are an unacceptable reason for above.
They should quantify and pay for their ecological impact.

Please consider opposing the Golf Club expansion as I see it.
Best,
Ken Preiser

Ken Preiser
1.650.867.3315
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